
 
            
 
 
 
           

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009   
 www.stannesregina.com | office@stannesregina.com 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 

 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 
 

 

 

Office Hours: 

Tuesday        9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Friday            9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  30 min. before every Mass. 

Anointing of the Sick:  Please call the 
Parish office. 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

Marriage: Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

Mass Intentions 

If you would like the Holy Mass to be offered 
for your intentions or the intentions of your 
loved ones, please call the Parish Office, or 
write it up and drop it in the donation box in 
the Church.   Mass offering is $10. 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, 
centred in Word and Eucharist, are 
called to be a caring faith community; 
coming together to celebrate God’s 
love and truth through the 
sacraments, and make Christ present 
to others through loving service. 
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Collection summary for January 22nd    
    

- Sunday Collections      $883.00 
- Solemnity of Mary      $020.00 
- Offering Envelopes      $015.00 
_____________________________________________________________ 

    Total:                                               $918.00 

St. Anne – Tree of Life – UP TO JAN. 22ND           $56,590.00 

 

Saturday – January 28th      
5:30 pm   † Gertrude & Darrell Lloyd 

requested by Dorothy Lloyd 
 

Sunday – January 29th    
9:00 am    † Betty Bolen 

requested by Gerard Wappel 
 

Tuesday – January 31st  
7:00 pm   † Gertrude & Darrell Lloyd 

requested by Dorothy Lloyd 
 

Wednesday – February 1st  
8:30 am   Intention for Marcella 

   Chamberlain 
requested by Irene Jo 

 
Thursday – February 2nd  

8:30 am   Intention for Marcella 
   Chamberlain 

requested by David Zhau 
 

Friday – February 3rd   
8:30 am   † Brad Breit Sr. 

requested by Irene Jo 

 
Readings for Sunday, January 29th: 

4
th
 Sunday In Ordinary Time 

 

1st Reading:             Zephaniah 2.3; 3.12-13 
2nd Reading:               1 Corinthians 1.26-31 
Gospel:                                   Matthew 5.1-12 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 

Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  Homeland to the 

Dakota, Lakota and Metis people.  

Parish 
Weekly Financial Update 

    

 

IF YOU HAVE NOT 

ALREADY DONE SO…  PICK UP YOUR  

2023 COLLECTION ENVELOPES!! 

• Please HELP us by delivering 

the envelopes for which you 

know parishioners are not able 

to attend Mass. 

• Also, let us know of the 

envelopes that are no longer 

used or needed. 

 Thank YOU!!   
 

 



  

 

The Cuernavaca Project was started in 1989 when Bishop 
Charles Halpin wanted our diocese to support the diocese 
of Cuernavaca, Mexico.  The Charles Halpin Center for 
Encounters and Dialogue (CED Mexico) was born to 
facilitate community development.  CED Canada has been 
working to establish an ag/tech school in Cuernavaca to 
create self sufficiency.  Breaking the poverty cycle means 
they will not have to rely on our support. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND FOR DONATIONS, please 

call Joan at 306-533-1648 and/or take a look at their 
website:  https://cedmexico.ca/  

 
 

Need to downsize or declutter? 

Sale Dates: 

• Thursday, January 26: noon to 6 pm 

• Friday, January 27: 9:30 am to 6 pm 

• Saturday, January 28: 9:30 am to 3 pm 

Holy Trinity Parish Hall (5020 Sherwood Drive Regina, Phone: 
306-543-3838) 

Drop-off dates for donated items at the parish hall (north door):  
Jan 23, 24 & 25 between 10 am and 7 pm. 

Please NOTE:  NO clothes, large/heavy furniture or 
appliances, tires, building materials such as lumber, 
PVC pipe, gutters, etc., textbooks or encyclopedia. 

Sale proceeds to the Cuernavaca Project, supporting safe 
water, healthy homes and education for families in Mexico.  

GARAGE SALE 
Benefiting the 

Cuernavaca Project 
At Holy Trinity 

Parish 

 
 

Dr. Martin LeBoldus Catholic High School 

Grade 8 

Parent/Student Information Night 

FOR STUDENTS ENTERING 

GRADE 9 at LeBoldus in the FALL of 2023 

Wednesday, February 15, 2023 

LeBoldus Theatre – 7:00 PM 

 

    

 

The Myriam Family of the Prairies 

invites YOU for a day retreat 

on Saturday, February 4th    

from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm  
 

 

The theme is: 

 

Includes Mass, Holy hour, talks, sharing and 

Lunch; in the beauty of nature and the silence 

of the Countryside at our house of prayer in 

McLean, SK, 45 km East of Regina.  
 

To register, and get directions,  

or to follow online, 

Please contact Sr. Stephanie at 

306-761-0528 or by email 
pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

 

 
Over 150 jars were used for the CWL Harvest 

sale! 

If you have any small, clean empty jars you 

can return them to the Parish! 

Please put them in the box under the table by 

the parking lot door.   Thank YOU! 

 

 
JAR ETURN! 

https://cedmexico.ca/
mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org


  
 

Stewardship Bulletin Bits  
January 29, 2023 

4th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
“Blessed are the poor in spirit, for theirs is the 
kingdom of heaven.”                                                       
Matthew 5:3 

The phrase “poor in spirit” can be confusing. Think of it in this 
sense – poor in spirit means depending on God’s providence 
and not depending on our own self-reliance. Being detached 
from earthy things (power, money, and comfort) and being 
attached to heavenly things (charity, sacrifice, and mercy). 
Denying ourselves from satisfying our desires and helping 
others obtain their basic needs. 
 

Pope:  Let’s Rediscover With Awe 
     That God Speaks to Us 

  
Antoine Mekary | ALETEIA 

Kathleen N. Hattrup - published on 01/22/23 

In a world beset with loneliness, Pope Francis 
gives a tip for finding someone beside us. 
After praying the midday Angelus on this January 
22, which this year is Word of God Sunday, Pope 
Francis invited the faithful to rediscover the awe 
that God speaks to us. 

He also repeated an invitation that he has made 
to find Christ accompanying us through the 
Gospels. 

Here’s what he said: 

This Third Sunday of Ordinary Time is 
dedicated in a special way to the Word of 
God. Let us rediscover with awe the fact that 
God speaks to us, especially through the 
Sacred Scriptures.  

Let us read them, study them, meditate on 
them, pray over them. Let us read a passage 
from the Bible every day, especially from the 
Gospel. Jesus speaks to us there, he 
enlightens us, he guides us.  

And I remind you of something I have said 
other times: Let’s have a small Gospel, a 
pocket-size Gospel, to take in your bag, 
always with us. And when there is a moment 
during the day, read something from the 
Gospel. It is Jesus who accompanies us. So, 
a small pocket-size Gospel always with us. 

TREE OF LIFE LEGACY CAMPAIGN 

UPDATE 

We are pleased to announce that through the generosity 
of both parishioners and friends of St. Anne Parish, the 
60th Anniversary Tree of Life Legacy Campaign has 
raised over $55,000!  This money will be used to support 
ongoing maintenance of our infrastructure and to 
revitalize our program operations. 

As our anniversary year draws to a close, consider being 
part of the history of contributors leaving a legacy in 
2022.  A plaque will be installed at the foundation of the 
Tree of Life in our gathering area; this plaque will list all 
the donors contributing up to $499.  There are still a few 
leaves remaining on the Tree of Life for contributions 
from $500 to $2000+.  We are close to our $60,000 goal 
– consider a donation to help make our goal a 
reality! 

St. Anne Parish is ever grateful for your ongoing 
stewardship and love. 

 
“We know that all things work together for good for those who love 

God, who are called according to his purpose.” (Romans 8:28) 

https://aleteia.org/author/kathleen-hattrup/

